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President’s Column    
Season’s greetings to each and every one of you. I want to discuss two points 
in this letter. First, our meeting this coming year will be held online. During 
this annual meeting we will have a single night of presentations as we want to 
give people the opportunity to present their research to their peers. We, the 
organizing committee, feel that this is very important for the membership, 
and I personally hope that you consider taking the opportunity to share your 
research and findings at our next meeting.  We will also offer exciting    
workshops for members. While we have a few workshops already planned, 
please let us know if you have any suggestions for a workshop, you may be 
interested in participating or offering.  
 

Second, I would also ask and encourage you in this time of giving to try and 
create opportunities to share your experience, your knowledge, and your    
opportunities with others. The goal is to pass our love for wildlife and their 
habitats to the next generation of wildlife professionals and to do this we 
must inspire them by sharing. It is so important that we share the care we 
have for the environment with younger generation as well as people from  
different backgrounds than ours. Donate your time and energy to excite    
people about what we are passionate about. Bring people into the joy that can 
be found for wildlife and natural resources alike. This will ensure that our 
environment for which so many of us care for will be taking care of into the 
future. 

Again, I wish you and your families all the best for the new year and am 
looking forward to hearing from you about your research and ways in which 
you have shared your passion, research, and knowledge for wildlife.  
 

Stay Safe & Well - 
Nate Bickford 
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Call for Abstracts and Save the Date!  
                                  Presentations  

The Colorado Chapter of The Wildlife Society  

 

 

 Colorado Chapter of The Wildlife Society Annual  
Meeting 

                                  Annual Meeting: Virtual!  

                    Presentations: March 9, 2022 (Time TBD)  

                            Business Meeting: March 9, 2022 (Time TBD)                                                          

This year's conference will be limited a business meeting and traditional oral presentations in a virtual format. 
The traditional presentations are ideally meant to provide students and early career professionals with the 
opportunity to present to a virtual audience - professionals may apply but presentations will be prioritized for 
students first, early career professionals next, and then longer-term professionals.  
 

We invite you to present an oral presentation (traditional format) or poster on the topics of wildlife research, 
ecology, management, conservation, education, or policy at the 2022 annual meeting of the Colorado Chapter 
of The Wildlife Society. For the traditional oral presentations, all topics are welcome, and we strongly          
encourage students to present. All student presentations will be considered for the “best presentation” 
awards, which include a gift certificate and recognition at the end of the conference.  
 

Traditional oral presentations: 15 minutes allotted for each presentation. Presentations will be pre-recorded 
and turned in prior to the conference date, and presenters will be asked to attend for a question-and-answer 
session with their video recording. All presentations will occur on March 9, 2022 (time TBD), via Zoom video 
conferencing.  
 

Abstract submission deadline: February 1, 2022 for traditional oral presentations (video presentations will 
need to be provided one week prior to the presentation date, by March 2).  
 

Options for submitting abstract: Please include any dates you are NOT available for Q&A sessions so we can 
schedule your talk on a date you are able to answer questions!  
 1. Download, complete, and submit the fillable Abstract Submission PDF available at the CCTWS   
 meeting website and e-mail to Marcella Tarantino at marcella.tarantino@birdconservancy.org 
 (PREFERRED METHOD).  
  

 2. Submit abstracts and all required information as Microsoft Word attachment to Marcella Tarantino 
 at marcella.tarantino@birdconservancy.org.  



3 

 

 

 

 

 Colorado Chapter of The Wildlife Society Annual  
Meeting 

Abstract Submission Form 

 

Please fill in all of the following information 
for your abstract to be considered. You may 
create and use your own form, but please be 
sure to include all of the following              
information. Please denote author            
affiliations with superscript numbers.   
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 Colorado Chapter of The Wildlife Society Annual  
Meeting 

Abstract Submission Form 

 

Please fill in all of the following information 
for your abstract to be considered. You may 
create and use your own form, but please be 
sure to include all of the following              
information. Please denote author            
affiliations with superscript numbers.   
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 Colorado Chapter of The Wildlife Society Annual  
Meeting 

                       Photography Contest 

 

                            Annual Meeting: Virtual Event  

                                     We invite you to submit a photograph at the 2022 business meeting of the Colorado                                           
             Chapter of The Wildlife Society, to be judged by popular vote. Photographs can be 
                         from work or recreation, and categories include Amphibians, Reptiles, and Fish; Birds; 
                         Invertebrates; Mammals; Game Camera; Human Dimensions; Landscapes and Still 
Life (including flora); and Creative/Comedic. Each member may submit up to three photographs and there 
is no fee to submit a photograph. Winners will receive a prize. Our contest will be virtual this year! To  
submit a photograph, please send a digital copy to Marcella Tarantino at                                                      
Marcella.Tarantino@birdconservancy.org and provide the following information with your submission. 
Photos are due by February 1, 2022  
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 Colorado Chapter of The Wildlife Society Annual  
Meeting 

2022 ALLEN ANDERSON OUTSTANDING WILDLIFE 
STUDENT AWARD REQUEST FOR NOMINATIONS  

The Colorado Chapter of the Wildlife Society (CCTWS) is seeking nominations for the Allen Anderson      
Outstanding Wildlife Student of the Year award, which recognizes an outstanding undergraduate student at a 
Colorado college or university. Any undergraduate student is eligible to receive the award; preference will be 
given to students in wildlife and wildlife related programs. Any professional may nominate students. The      
student’s transcripts and resume are required as part of the submission materials, which may necessitate        
involvement of the student in the nomination process. Nominations will be evaluated with respect to academic 
excellence, applied wildlife-related experience, and extracurricular activities.  
 

The award will consist of a personalized award plaque, inclusion of the student’s name and year of award on a 
traveling perpetual plaque (which will be displayed at the student’s educational institution for one year), and a 
wildlife-related book that CCTWS will select. The awardee will be recognized at the 2022 CCTWS Annual 
meeting.  
 

APPLICATION PROCEDURE  
 

Nominators/students must submit the following materials for evaluation:  
 1. A current transcript of all completed coursework.  
  

 2. A resume describing the student’s extracurricular wildlife-related activities, including employment, 
 volunteer work, participation and service in wildlife-related organizations, or self-directed activities. 
 The resume should include an email  address, mailing address, and telephone number.  
  

 3. Two letters of recommendation from individuals familiar with the student’s wildlife activities.  
 

Incomplete applications will be rejected.  
 

All materials must be submitted to the email or address below by February 4th, 2022.  
 

SEND APPLICATION MATERIALS TO:  
 

Nick Kaczor (Allen Anderson Award)  
Colorado Chapter of The Wildlife Society  

nick_kaczor@fws.gov (electronic submissions only)  
 

If you have questions about the application process, please contact Nick Kaczor at 303.345.4299 or via email 
nick_kaczor@fws.gov  
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 Colorado Chapter of The Wildlife Society Annual  
Meeting 

2022 JIM OLTERMAN SCHOLARSHIP AWARD REQUEST 
FOR APPILICATOINS  

The Colorado Chapter of the Wildlife Society (CCTWS), in cooperation with Robin Olterman, are requesting 
applications for the 2022 Jim Olterman Scholarship Award, to honor Jim and his contributions to Colorado’s 
wildlife legacy.  
 

The Jim Olterman Scholarship Award is offered annually to encourage and support an upper-level Colorado 
college student in the pursuit of a career in wildlife biology and management. The recipient will receive at least 
$1,500 and a plaque and will be recognized at the 2022 CCTWS Annual meeting. Jim Olterman, a Colorado 
Division of Wildlife Senior Terrestrial Biologist and pilot, died in a plane crash on September 4, 2002, while 
conducting aerial fish stocking operations in the Sangre de Cristo Mountains in southeastern Colorado. During 
the crash, Jim’s actions saved the life of a CPW hatchery technician flying with him.  
 

Jim was born and raised in Kingsport, Tennessee where he gained a deep appreciation for the outdoors in     
general and wildlife in particular while hunting, fishing and exploring the backwoods of his aunt’s farm. In 
1964, Jim headed west to enroll at Colorado State University where he received his Bachelor’s Degree in  
Wildlife Biology. In 1968, he joined the U.S. Army and later left the service as a decorated Vietnam Veteran. 
During his early years in the army, Jim learned to fly and flying quickly became one of the great passions of his 
life. After his time in the service, Jim received a Master’s in Wildlife Science from Oregon State University. 
Jim led a spectacular career of 30 years in the CPW. Starting our as a District Wildlife Manager in 1972 he  
successively assumed the positions of Wildlife Biologist in Montrose, Senior Terrestrial Biologist in the    
Southwest Region, and finally Senior Terrestrial Biologist for the western slope. He was also a fully            
commissioned peace officer and a Division pilot frequently flying survey, radio tracking, stocking, transport 
and law enforcement operations for the agency. Jim played an integral role in bringing desert bighorn sheep  
into Colorado, and moose, lynx and game birds into the southwestern part of the state. He was also an active 
supporter of the Colorado Chapter of The Wildlife Society and the parent organization, The Wildlife Society. 
He served on the CCTWS Executive Board in 1979 and 1980 and encouraged his colleagues and employees to 
be active members of this and other professional organizations.  
 

Jim’s main passions in life were the wildlife resources, fishing, flying and above all, his family: daughters Lara 
and Sally, son Tandy and his wife Robin. Robin claims that no one “new” rode in Jim’s plane without hearing 
of his family. Shortly after his death, Sally gave birth to a daughter: Abigail James.  
 

Rick Kahn, CPW Wildlife Management Supervisor, a colleague and close friend of Jim’s, once stated so well: 
“Jim was proud to live in Colorado, proud to be a wildlife biologist in this great state and proud to be part of 
the wildlife family. He was an inspiration to many who knew him. He was passionate about the resource and 
the people who appreciate it. Jim Olterman epitomized the professional wildlife biologist; he lost his life while   
doing the job he truly loved.”  
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 Colorado Chapter of The Wildlife Society Annual  
Meeting 

APPLICATION PROCEDURE (https://wildlife.org/colorado/scholarships/)  
 

You must meet the following criteria to be considered for the Jim Olterman Scholarship Award:  
 

• You must be a member of either The Wildlife Society or the Colorado Chapter of The Wildlife Society. 
(You may submit a membership form with payment to the Colorado Chapter of TWS when submitting your 
scholarship application if you are not currently a member. Please see attached membership application).  

• By December 2021, you must have completed two-thirds of the credits required for graduation with a  
Bachelors Degree in Wildlife Biology or Management or a related natural resource field.  

 

The application consists of the following materials:  
 

 1. A current resumé.  
 

 2. A current transcript (unofficial transcripts are acceptable) indicating your current number of credits 
 and grade point average.  
 

 3. Two letters of reference. One reference shall be from a professor familiar with your academic        
 capabilities and accomplishments. The second reference shall be from a supervisor whom you worked 
 for in a natural resources-related position (volunteer work is acceptable).  
 

 4. A short essay (1-2 pages in length) describing (1) your interests in the biological field, (2) your career 
 goals and how they relate to wildlife management, and (3) how you would use the award to further your 
 professional development.  
 

 

Incomplete applications will be rejected.  
 

All materials must be submitted to the email or address below by February 4th, 2022.  
 

SEND APPLICATION MATERIALS TO:  
 

Nick Kaczor (Allen Anderson Award)  
Colorado Chapter of The Wildlife Society  

nick_kaczor@fws.gov (electronic submissions only)  
 

If you have questions about the application process, please contact Nick Kaczor at 303.345.4299 or via email 
nick_kaczor@fws.gov  

https://wildlife.org/colorado/scholarships/
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 Colorado Chapter of The Wildlife Society Annual  
Meeting 

Call for Professional Awards 

Take time today to recognize an outstanding wildlife professional by nominating 
them for a CCTWS professional award. Don’t wait until the last minute! 
 

The CCTWS Professional Awards Committee will consider nominations in the   
following categories:   
 

Professional Achievement in Wildlife Research 

Professional Achievement in Wildlife Administration 

Professional Achievement in Wildlife Habitat Management 

Professional Achievement in Education 

Professional Achievement in Law Enforcement 

Distinguished Service to CCTWS 

Distinguished Service in Wildlife Science  

Lifetime Achievement in Wildlife Science 

…and more! 

 

Nominating is easy! Simply provide the name, position/title, and email address of the   
person you are nominating plus no more than one page description of why they deserve a 
professional award.  
 

Nominations are due to Korby Mintken (mintken@pinyon-env.com) by February 4, 2021.  
 

For more details, visit our website (http://wildlife.org/colorado/awards/) 

http://wildlife.org/colorado/awards/
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Student Chapter Updates 

Western Colorado University 

Gunnison, CO 

 

Our student chapter of TWS has not slowed down with our activities while continuing to adhere to the     
Gunnison County Public health and Western Colorado University COVID-19 protocols. To kick off the     
semester we volunteered with the High Country Conservation Advocates (HCCA) to do sagebrush             
restoration. We were able to have multiple speakers throughout the semester touching on topics such as      
falconry, Ecuador wildlife, and climate change in relation to pollinators. We also heard from students who 
completed summer projects at the Rocky Mountain Biological Laboratory. Our students were able to gain 
some practical knowledge such as telemetry through a scavenger hunt, searching for Boreal and Northern 
Saw-whet owls on a night hike, and propagating succulents. Our chapter also collaborated with the Student 
Chapter of the American Fisheries Society for a zero-waste Crawfish Boil event that fed over 80 students. 
After Thanksgiving break, we intend to have speakers teach us about responsible management and          
stewardship of public lands as well as how to apply on USA jobs. We are extremely grateful for all the     
support of CCTWS and all TWS members. 

Top left: TWS members practicing the use of telemetry equipment; Top middle: John Rawinski showing 
us how to look for owls on a night hike; Top right: Falconer Jeff Ewert letting a TWS member hold his 
peregrine falcon following; Bottom left: our zero-waste Crawfish Boil event; Bottom right: TWS member 
working with HCCA on restoring sagebrush habitat. 
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Student Chapter Updates 

Colorado State University 

Fort Collins, CO 

 

Kicking off during COVID has been a huge success! Being back in    
person has given us incredible opportunities to get connected with our 
members. We've had record meeting attendance, a host of exciting 
events, new ways to boost funds and involvement, all to get our members 

and community stoked about wildlife!  
 

We took over 30 members to Rocky Mountain National Park to view the elk 
during rutting season on September 25th.We heard lots of bugling and even 
saw a display of aggression!  
 

Our vice president Morgan led a paint night for 
members to build community and come paint with 
us! Paint supplies were purchased from a local arts 
store to support small businesses. Our resident 
chapter artists really got to flaunt their skills!  

 

Members also joined the state chapter for an event at to listen to Dr. Hanem Abouelezz talk about the local 
ecology of Rocky Mountain National Park. Horse and Dragon Brewing Company Students got to relax while 
listening to this fascinating presentation. We even learned that this local brewing company often supports 
conservation efforts - and has a kestrel box on site!  
 

We had the wonderful opportunity to travel to the Fort Collins Museum 
of  Discovery for one of our meetings and speak with Kimberly Fraser, 
their black footed ferret keeper. We learned about the natural history and 
ecology of this iconic species, the story of their supposed extinction and 
rediscovery, and then got to see the resident ferrets up close. Kimberly 
even introduced us to Elizabeth and Ann, mothers of the successfully cloned                   
black-footed ferret, Elizabeth-Ann (we even learned that the mothers were 
named after the daughter, not the other way around)!  
 

We took a stop at DeKoevend park in Centennial and picked up trash along the creek running through the  
area. The trash cans were filled to the brim by the end of our rounds in the area, and we hadn't even covered 

half of the park!  
 

As always, we held our biweekly Raptor Monitoring 
trips to Boyd Lake State Park to help Colorado Parks 
and Wildlife collect data for their Raptor Monitoring 
project. We also took a few members to the annual  
Raptor Monitoring Conference down in Denver to   
further their education and fascination with different 
raptor species!  
 

We officers have been humbly honored to serve this student chapter this past term, 
and as many of us are graduating this upcoming semester, this will be our last 
serving term. We love The Wildlife Society and all our members do for us. Go 
Rams!  
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Student Chapter Updates 

Colorado State University 

Pueblo, CO 

 

We wanted to start off by congratulating our chapter President, Austin Barnes. 
Austin has officially finished his bachelor’s degree in Wildlife and Natural       
Resource Management at CSU Pueblo. Being a disabled Veteran, Mr. Barnes is a 
non-conventional student who excelled in his degree program. Austin has also 
fostered and built up the Pueblo TWS Chapter significantly which we will       
continue to do. Congratulations Austin, you will be missed! Since Austin is    
moving on, Grace Abbett is the new President of CSU Pueblo Chapter and Paige 
Olson is the new Vice President.  

 

Over this semester we have done quite a bit as a 
club and wanted to share the highlights. BIO-
BLITZ was an extreme success. We are proud 
to say that we finished 8th nationally as a club 
making 2,476 observations total. Our top con-
tributor was our very own, newly appointed 
Vice President Paige Olson. She logged over 1,200 species!  
 

We also were able to take part in Monarch butterfly tagging. We went out 
as a large group and didn’t catch any, but we were able to bond as a group 
and learn more about each other.  

We went camping at Pueblo Reservoir in October as well! It was very 
windy, but we made a lot of hot dogs and told stories by the campfire.            
This gave us a chance to bond outside of school and connect with nature 
for a night. Our club hosted a Haunted House 

during Halloween weekend. It was a total success and we raised over 500 dollars 
for the club and other clubs in our school.  

 

We are looking forward to participating in some winter activities as a club and are 
planning events for Spring 2022 as well. We are planning an ice-skating event, a 
nature ornament making event, and a winter photography event as well. We look 
forward to Winter Break and Spring Semester. 

Austin Barnes hiking Pikes 
Peak during Pikes Peak Big-
horn sheep count at dawn. 

Bighorn sheep at Garden of the Gods. Captured 
for BIOBLITZ by Grace Abbett. 

Austin Barnes with his puppy Lady at 
the camping trip. Pueblo Reservoir. 
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Inclusivity, Diversity, Equity, and Awareness (IDEA)   
Committee 

Starting January 10, 2022, the Inclusivity, Diversity, Equity, and Awareness (IDEA)         
Committee will be sending out a survey through the CCTWS email, your participation would 
be greatly appreciated.  
 

The IDEA Workshop for the 2022 CCTWS meeting will be held on Wednesday February 23rd 
at 7 pm — via zoom.  

Check out some of the great resources regarding Inclusivity, Diversity, Equity, and        
Awareness:  

 

The Wildlife Society Diversity Page: 
https://wildlife.org/dei/ 

  

LGBTQ+ Out in the Field TWS: 
https://wildlife.org/oitf/ 

  

Women in Wildlife: 
https://www.womenforwildlife.com/ 

https://wildlife.org/wow/ 

  

African Americans in the outdoors 

https://outdoorafro.com/ 

  

Hispanic Access Foundation: 
https://hispanicaccess.org/what-we-do/conservation 

  

Native Americans: 
https://www.nafws.org/ 

https://wildlife.org/npwmwg/ 
  

https://wildlife.org/weaving-indigenous-knowledge-into-the-north-american-model/ 

https://wildlife.org/dei/
https://wildlife.org/oitf/
https://www.womenforwildlife.com/
https://wildlife.org/wow/
https://outdoorafro.com/
https://hispanicaccess.org/what-we-do/conservation
https://www.nafws.org/
https://wildlife.org/npwmwg/
https://wildlife.org/weaving-indigenous-knowledge-into-the-north-american-model/
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Call For Nominations 

Join the Board of the Colorado   
Chapter of The Wildlife Society! 

We are looking for the next leaders in the wildlife field. Are you interested in broadening your 
network and developing meaningful relationships with other wildlife professionals? Do you 
want to give a little something back? Do you want to build or diversify your resume? Are you 
ready to serve something greater than yourself? If you answered yes to any of these questions, 
please consider running for one of two open Board positions. Elections will take place in    
January, so we will need a list of candidates by the end of December. The two Board            
positions becoming available in 2022 are: 
 

·         President-Elect 
·         Member At-Large 

 

These positions have a minimal commitment of at least one board meeting a month, plus    
specific responsibilities as outlined in the description below. If you are interested in running 
for a Board seat please reach out to current CCTWS President Elect, Nate Jones 
(nate.f.jones@gmail.com). We look forward to hearing from any and all interested members! 
 

CLAUSE A - PRESIDENT - The President shall have general supervision of the Chapter officers, shall      
appoint, with the advice of the Executive Board, Chairmen of all regular and special committees, shall preside 
as Chairman at meetings of the Executive Board, and shall be an exofficio member of all committees, except 
the Nominating and Elections Committee. The President may represent the Chapter or appoint alternate      
representatives to other Chapter, Section, or Society boards, committees, or meetings, including the Executive 
Board of the Central Mountains and Plains Section. The Chapter Representative shall represent and serve as 
liaison to the Section for the Chapter, provide the editor of the Section newsletter with news and items of    
interest from the Chapter area, and serve as a contact among the Section, Chapters, and members in their        
respective areas. The Representative will assist the Section President by verifying mailing addresses,          
conducting membership drives, polling individual members, and assisting in routine Section business. 
 

CLAUSE B - PRESIDENT-ELECT - The President-Elect shall assume the duties of the President in the     
absence or upon the inability of the President to serve, and shall perform any duties assigned by the President. 
In the event the President-Elect cannot serve in the President's absence, the Executive Board shall appoint a 
President, pro tempore.   
 

CLAUSE E - EXECUTIVE BOARD - The Executive Board shall act as the governing body for the Chapter 
and shall be made up of the above named officers, the Past President, and the duly elected board members. 
Four of these members will be selected from the Chapter Voting Membership at large and one from Voting 
Members residing in each of the 4 quarters of Colorado as defined by Parallel 39 North and the Continental 
Divide from the Wyoming border 6 to the southwest corner of Chaffee County, and from there a line follow-
ing the eastern border of Saguache, Alamosa, and Costilla Counties. The president of any Student Chapter of 
the Wildlife Society located in Colorado, or their representative, shall be a non-voting member of the Board.   

mailto:nate.f.jones@gmail.com
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Board Members 

    

  

CCTWS Board – December 2021 

Officers E-mail Contact 
President: Nate Bickford Nate.bickford@csupueblo.edu  

Past-President: Nathan Galloway 
nathanlgalloway@gmail.com  

President-Elect: Nate Jones 
nate.f.jones@gmail.com  

Treasurer: Matt Rustand 
mrustand@blm.gov  

 

Secretary: Mark Fletcher 

 

Fletcher@pinyon-env.com 

  

Executive Board: Regional 
 

NE Representative: Sara Kramer sara.kramer1626@gmail.com  

NW Representative: Kathy Griffin 
kathy.griffin@state.co.us 

SE Representative: Cassidy English 
Cassidy.english@state.co.us 

SW Representative: Marcella Tarantino 
Marcella.tarantino@usda.gov 

  

Executive Board: At-Large 

 

Andrew Don Carlos Andrew.don_carlos@colostate.edu 

Christine Rhodes 
 

cdrhodes@pheasantsforever.org  
   Casey Setash  
 

   Emily Latta 

 

csetash@rams.colostate.edu 

 

elatta@blm.gov 

mailto:jmccarty@fs.fed.us
mailto:cataylormade@gmail.com
mailto:kathy.griffin@state.co.us
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Committees and Chairs, December 2021 

Committee Chair Chair Contact 

Standing Committees 

Annual Meeting CCTWS Board nate.f.jones@gmail.com 

Inclusivity, Diversity, Equity and 
Awareness 

Patrick Magee! pmagee@western.edu 

Legislation and Conservation Affairs Vacant  

Newsletter Alex Fortney alexandra.fortney@gmail.com 

Nomination/Elections Nate Jones nate.f.jones@gmail.com 

Policy/Resolutions Nate Bickford nate.bickford@csupueblo.edu 

Professional Awards Korby Mintken mintken@pinyon-env.com  

Student Awards Nick Kaczor nick_kaczor@fws.gov 

Membership Courtney King courtney.king@western.edu 

Conservation and Land Use Review Cassandra Holman cassandra.holman@gmail.com 

Small Grants and Travel Grants Emily Latta elatta@blm.gov 

Web Page, Social Media (Marketing) Aleshia Rummel Aleshia.fremgen@westernalum.org 

Professional Development Programs Liz Peterson Elizabethkpeterson@gmail.com 

Student Affairs and Mentoring Katie Gray katieegray789@gmail.com 

Liaisons 

Historian Danguole Bockus Danguole_bockus@nps.gov 

Jim Olterman/Candace Taylor Invest-
ment Fund 

Patrick Magee! pmagee@western.edu 

Representatives 

CSU Student Chapter Remi Pattyn 

Liaison: Andrew Don     
Carlos 

Advisor: Larissa Bailey 

remipattyn@yahoo.com 

Andrew.don_carlos@colostate.edu     
Larissa.bailey@colostate.edu 

Western Student Chapter Alyssa Rawinski 
Liaison:  Marcella Tarantino 

Advisor: Pat Magee! 

Alyssa.rawinski@western.edu                 
marcella.tarantino@usda.gov 
pmagee@western.edu 

CSU Pueblo Chapter Angeline Canney 

Liaison: Cassidy English 

Advisor: Claire Ramos 

Angeline.canney@csupueblo.edu 

  

CMPS President Shelly Deish Shelly.Deisch@state.sd.us 

CMPS Representative to TWS Andrea Orabona Andrea.orabona@wyo.gov 

CCTWS Representative to CMPS Nate Bickford nate.bickford@csupueblo.edu 

mailto:alexandra.fortney@western.edu
mailto:nate.f.jones@gmail.com
mailto:nate.bickford@csupueblo.edu
mailto:nick_kaczor@fws.gov
mailto:courtney.king@western.edu
mailto:elatta@blm.gov
mailto:Aleshia.fremgen@westernalum.org
mailto:katieegray789@gmail.com
mailto:Dangoule_bockus@nps.gov
mailto:Andrew.don_carlos@colostate.edu
mailto:Larissa.bailey@colostate.edu
mailto:pmagee@western.edu
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December 2021 Treasurer Report  
 

As of 6 December 2021 

Checking account - $8,009.70 

Reserve Fund Money Market - $35,233.77 

Savings Account – $508.83  

PayPal Account - $149.81 

CCTWS Target Reserve for 2021 - $37,217.42 (Reserve Fund and Savings account)  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CCTWS Treasurer’s Report 
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CTWS Meeting Minutes 

To reduce the overall volume of the newsletter we will not be including minutes 
from our monthly board meetings. CCTWS members who would like to review 
board meeting minutes are encouraged to visit our website: 
 

http://wildlife.org/colorado/meetings/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CCTWS Meeting Minutes 

http://wildlife.org/colorado/meetings/
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Membership Form 

Become a TWS member: https://wildlife.org 

 

Become a CCTWS member: https://wildlife.org/colorado/ 
 1 Year Student Membership: $10 

 1 Year Regular Membership: $20 

 2 Year Regular Membership: $35 

 3 Year Regular Membership: $45  

https://wildlife.org
https://wildlife.org/colorado/

